
 

 

 

PRESS RELEASE 

SHORT on WORK 2015 

 

The contest “SHORT on WORK”, that in 2015 has reached its fourth edition, aims at collecting 

and exalting representations of contemporary work and it is part of an interdisciplinary research 

programme, whose object is to enhance innovative ways of narration about contemporary work, 

especially through audiovisual products.  

 

Also for the fourth edition, the international dimension of the contest is made clear by the 

numerous and various works sent by authors from different parts of the world. Among more 

than 100 videos submitted, the majority come from abroad: Germany, France, UK, Belgium, 

Spain, Portugal, Romania, Hungary, Greece, Czech Republic, Latvia, Sweden, Canada, USA, 

South Africa, Iran, Sri Lanka, New Zealand, Philippines, Japan, China, Brazil, Bolivia, 

Mexico.  

 

The Award Ceremony will be held in Modena on December 10th, from 3:00 pm at 7:00 pm at the 

Marco Biagi Foundation and will be preceded by the presentation of the volume "Representing 

work: an interdisciplinary and cross-media approach”, the last issue of Quaderni della 

Fondazione Biagi series. The volume is edited by Nicola Dusi and is focused on the 

contemporary production of audiovisual representations of work; it collects the contributions of 

professors and experts that have collaborated in the first four years of the Short on Work research 

program.  

 

Info: www.shortonwork.org  

In case of need, please contact the organization at: 

the email address info@shortonwork.org  

or by phone at 0039 059 2056060.  
 

The Foundation Marco Biagi is sited at Largo Marco Biagi 10 (former Viale Storchi 2), 41121 

Modena (Italy). 
 

Modena, November 20th, 2015 
 

 

It is made under collaboration with the following institutions: 

Centro Sperimentale di Cinematografia, Archivio Nazionale Cinema d’Impresa - Archivio Audiovisivo del Movimento Operaio e 

Democratico - Regione Emilia Romagna - Comune di Modena 

http://www.fmb.unimore.it/shortonwork
mailto:shortonwork@unimore.it

